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Congratulations to the Graduating Class of 2024 as they                                                                    

celebrate their accomplishments this Friday, May 3!   

  Denver Ayers   Aleah Keeler 

  Quynlen Darragh  Sophie Lynch-Staunton 

  Morgan Dingreville  Jonah MacGarva 

  Lyric Greenwood  Payton Pharis 

  Brooklyn Glavin   Mariah Price 

  Zack Hann    Hannah Robbins 

  Brody Harriott   Sawyer Sawatzky 

  Austin Hartgerink  Ryatt Thomson 

  Gage Hogg    Shayla Whiteford 

The staff will be serving breakfast to the Grade 12 class on Friday morning at 8:00 a.m.! 

LSA 2024-2025 Registrations                                                   

We are now accepting registrations for the         

2024-2025 year.  Visit the  LSA website for                 

information and to access the registration portal. 

     We ask that parents complete a new form even 

if your child attended the program last year.               

Each registration requires a $100 non-refundable                          

deposit,  payable to Livingstone School, which 

must accompany the registration.  Cash and 

cheque payment can only be accepted at the 

Office.  For more information, please                 

contact Mr. Bennett at bennetta@lrsd.ab.ca                               

Existing Livingstone School athletes are only able 

to register for the new season if this year’s fees 

have been paid in full. 

Sabre Athletics                                                                                         

Congratulations to our junior and senior high 

badminton athletes on a very successful season!  

The first track & field practice will take place on 

Monday, May 6, from 3:30-5:00 p.m. 

We have a large collection of winter apparel and 

other items in our Lost & Found.  Please stop in 

to see if your child is missing any items.  Any 

unclaimed items will be donated next week. 

 

https://www.livingstoneskiacademy.ca/

